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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE 

Happy February 

It has been a very busy month at Ross L. Gray School. 

February is "I love to Read Month" and the students and staff have enjoyed all the extra reading 

activities throughout our school day. Thanks to all community members that have taken the time to 

come into our school and read to the students. A continued thanks to all that will continue to come in 

until the end of the month. 

Semester Two for our High School students began on February 6th. Report cards for Grade 9-12 students 

have been distributed and sent home. Please contact the school if you did not receive a report. 

We are in the final stages of having our Honour Roll and Playground Sponsor board being made. It has 

been a lengthy process, but soon both boards will be displayed in our school. 

We are selling RLG clothing this year. A note has been sent home with each student about the website. 

This link can also be found on our RLG website. Please contact the school if you have any questions. Mrs. 

Preteau has placed an ad in the newsletter with further information. 

We strive to be peanut and fish free at RLG. A special thanks to all that are following our guidelines. 

Grade 7-12: As Parents, you have the ability to view and follow your student's success on Power School 

via the Internet. Please contact me and I will further assist you in how to access the Parent Portal. 

Three Way Conferences will be held on March 16111  from 4-8 pm and on March 17th  from 9-12. As in the 

past, please be in contact with the school if you are unable to attend and our Staff will try to 

accommodate you. 

Our Travel Club is planning to depart on March 22"d. A special thanks to Mrs. Charrette and Mr. Keffer 

for providing supervision for our students. Thanks to all the parents and community members for 

supporting the many fundraisers to assist our students in attending the trip. Good luck, have fun and 

bring back many memories. 

Good Luck to our RLG Raider Basketball teams and Coaches during March Madness. Thanks to all 

families and community members for your continual support. 

A special thanks to the many community volunteers that coach and support our Junior Basketball 

Programs. 

Tae Kwon Do classes began on February 16th. Thanks to Miss Alissa Prevost for instructing these classes. 

We would also like to thank Miss Kayla Fortin for assisting in this work and to our RLG Staff for 

supervising. 

Please do not hesitate to call or send me an email if you have questions or concerns. 

Regards 

Jared aines 

Principal Ross L. Gray School 

437-2175 	bainesj@blsd.ca   

Loire to Rood ,-77±77 	 t 
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KUNDERGARTE  
MRS. GOULET: 
Kindergarten 
Our theme focus in January was 
"Winter Wonderland". Students 
learned about the four seasons, and 
how the season's temperatures affect 
the activities we do and how we dress. 
As part of our theme, we also learned 
all about penguins! In February our 
focuses is on friendship. We are 
learning what a friend is and how to be 
a great friend to our loved ones and 
peers. 
In reading, students have been 
working hard at being independent 
readers. With February being "I Love 
to Read" month, kindergarteners have 
enjoyed having guest readers coming 
into our classroom. For the month, we 
are spotlighting an author each week to 
learn more about him or her. We have 
also dove into reading at home with 
book bags, continue to encourage your 
child to read independently at home! 
In writing, students are doing well 
putting labels in in their descriptive 
pictures. In letterland students have 
learned letters a-s. We also have been 
working hard on learning letter sounds. 
Letterland continues to be a class 
favorite! 
In Math we have been working on 
numbers, and more numbers! Students 
have been grouping numbers, 
continuing forwards and backwards, 
and writing numbers. 
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In CAFE we read the whole time, we stay in one 
spot, we read quietly, we get started right away, 
we ignore distractions and we are building our 
reading stamina. We are doing great! We are 
getting better at reading our books when Mrs. 
Pederson conferences with us. 

We have fun when we write! We all have 
different goals to improve our writing. Some of 
our goals are putting periods at the end of 
sentences, finger spaces, using interesting words 
and blending and stretching our sounds. We 
have a wonderful time writing! 

We have been studying plants and animals 
for science class. We researched jobs that 
people do with plants and animals. We 
experimented with watering and not watering 
plants to see what would happen. We like 
science. We can't wait until we're old enough to 
go to the science lab. 

In math we are learning about numbers and 
adding and subtracting. We are making adding 
and subtracting stories using bugs and animals. 
We practice stations to get better with numbers 

and other math skills. We had a guest math 
coach (Nicole Vinet) join us for a cookie 
problem with the grade 2s. Our brains grew 
because we worked so hard. 

In gym class we have been practicing rolling 
and bouncing balls, jumping on one foot, 
hopping and static balancing with bean bags. 
Sometimes we get to play games. We exercise 
to get stronger. 

We have learned that we can sort feeling into 
zones. We have a green zone, a red zone, a blue 
zone and a yellow zone. The green zone means 
your happy and other feeling like that. The red 
zone means your out of control. The blue zone 
means your sad, tired or bored. The yellow 
zone means danger because you are feeling 
scared, confused, mad, worried or frustrated. 
We have fun learning our zones! 

February is I love to read month. We stop, drop 
and read. We have had many guest readers and 
buddy readers. WE LOVE TO READ!!!! Do 
you LOVE to read? 

GRADE 1 & 2 CLASSROOM  
MRS. PEDERSON: 
The grade ones have written 
our newsletter with some support. 
This is what they felt was important to 

let their parents and community 
members know what we are doing in 
the classroom. 

The grade ones are learning lots of 
new things! 



GRADE 2 & 3 CLASSROOM  
MRS. CHUBATY: 
As always we have been keeping busy 
and learning many new things in the 
grade 2/3 classroom! Our newsletter 
has been written entirely by the grade 
2/3 students. Each pair of students took 
an aspect of our day and wrote what 
they think is important for you all to 
know about each one. The words are 
entirely theirs! Enjoy! 
Writing 
In writing we are doing Fairy Tales. 
We needed characters, a problem, 
solution, a setting and magic. Tatum's 
story is about a Dragon and a Hobo. 
Her magic is that the Hobo flies. 
Austin's fairy tale is about a dolphin, a 
piece of pizza and a girl named Alivia. 
The dolphin is evil and Alivia and the 
pizza are good. In our writing we need 
capital letters, spaces between our 
words, punctuation and we have to do 
our best printing. We try our best at 
spelling and underline the words we 
don't know how to spell. We can use 
our spelling dictionaries and word wall 
to help us. 
Written by Austin and Tatum 
Art 
In art we did jellyfish painting, action 
art where we got to use clothes pins 
and yarn to paint. We did art with a 
partner where we learned about tints 
and shades. We made Claymations. 
We each made clay creatures and 
made a story with our characters. Our 
grade 7/8 buddies helped us video tape 
our stories. We also made winter 
wonderland art that is in the hallway. 
Written by Austin and Tatum 

Daily 5 
Hi People of the Earth. We do Daily 5 
every day. In the morning we can 
choose our own 3 rounds. There is 
Read to Someone, Read to Self, Listen 
to Reading, Word Work and Working 
on Writing. 
Listening to Reading is when you need 
a little CD player or an I pad with 
headphones to listen in honks. 

Work on Writing you need paper, pencils and 
markers. There should be writing and not just 
pictures. You can do friendly letters, sticker 
stories, story cubes or go on story maker. Story 
maker is an app that you can use to make stories 
on. 
Word Work is where you practice your spelling 
words. You can use different things to practice 
like wikki stixs, whiteboards, chalkboards and 
more. 
For Read to Self you need to have your book 
box with your books. You can sit anywhere in 
the classroom to read. 
Read to Someone you have a partner that you 
read to. You need to check for understanding 
when you are finished to make sure you 
understand what you are reading. 
Written by Ciara and Marissa 
Book bags 
We do book bags every day. We get to choose 
our own books for the book bags. Some of us 
choose chapter books and some of us don't. 
When we finish a book bag we get a prize. 
Written by Ciara and Marissa 
DoJos 
For our DoJos we earn points by doing our jobs. 
We spend or save up our points We spend our 
points on Friday. We can cash in our DoJos for 
candy, extra recess, stickers, pencils and more! 
Written by Ciara and Marissa 

Grade 3 Math 
In math we are learning about division, Venn 
diagrams and attributes. In division we are 
learning the basics. iPad and computers are a 
reward when we get our work done. For Venn 
diagrams we use shapes and books to sort into 
the three circles. Our teacher is Mr. Keffer. He 
is a good teacher. For attributes we are 
describing shapes. On computers we can go on 
cool math games and Mathletics. 
Written By Patrick, Bryce and Gavin 
Grade 2 Math 
We do math stations on our long math days. The 
stations are Math technology, Math by myself, 
Math with someone and Math with the teacher. 
We do a warm up at the beginning of every 
class. Mason's favourite warm up is the 
comparing number race on the smart board. 
Alivia's favourite warm up is math fact 
basketball on the smart board too. 
We are learning about comparing numbers and 



we are using symbols too. 
Written by Mason and Alivia 
Gym 
For gym we have been doing a lot of 
activities like Freeze tag, Pop up, 
Sleeping lions and we just finished our 
rolling unit. Our teacher for gym is Mr. 
StGodard. He is very nice to us. We do 
warm ups before we do activities. 
Dayna's favourite activity is Band-Aid 
tag and Cheyanna's is sleeping lions. 
Written by Cheyanna and Dayna 
Music 
For music we have been playing 
guitars and drums. Mr. Keifer is our 
teacher for music. He has been 
teaching us the notes for a guitar. 
Sometimes at the end of class he lets 
us watch Mrs. Booksy. 
Written by Cheyanna and Dayna 
Social Studies 
For Social Studies we are talking about 
our country, community, province and 
our identity. Our province is Manitoba. 
Our country is Canada and our 
communities are Vassar and 
Middlebro. We are finished our unit so 
we are going to move onto science 
again and learn about magnets. We 
haven't moved on yet but we all know 
we will be soon. 
Written by Cheyanna and Dayna 

Ms. HUFF'S REPORT 
Grade 7 and 9 Home Economics 
The students are busy creating their 
very own aprons as a part of their 
safety unit before we head into the 
kitchen. This pattern is super simple 
to create using a 30' x 30' flour sack, 
simple ribbon, and a basic hand 
stitching technique; the backstitch. The 
end product will be personalized with 
their favorite tye-dying technique's! 

Grade 7/8 Social Studies 
Our class has started to discover the 
world of democracy! We started our 
unit out with a fun activity where the 
	nn 	 n4nnI' 

being stranded on an island and had to make 
decisions about how it would be run. 

Aboriginal Studies 
So far our Aboriginal Studies course has taken 
us through Canadian history starting with 
colonization. We are now finishing up our unit 
on treaties and had some students research 
projects/presentations on the 11 numbered 
treaties that were signed on Canadian soil. Next 
we will look into the government policies that 
directly affected and still affect the Aboriginal 
population of Canada. 

Grade 8 and 10 Home Economics 
We have finished up our semester together and 
the students worked hard on their final projects, 
"Chef for a Day". The students created their 
own menu and prepared either an appetizer, 
main dish, or dessert for their family or 
classmates. 

Mr. GYOERICK'S GR. 3 & 4 
CLASSROOM REPORT 
A belated Happy New Year to you all! I can't 
believe how fast January has flown by and 
we're already in February! 
The students have been keeping very busy since 
returning from Christmas break. They've been 
hard at work in class completing projects and 
assignments in their various classes. 
In Language Arts they continue to work hard 
with improving their reading levels, and some 
have shown significant growth! They continue 
to work on improving their spelling skills and 
they are working on producing good, quality 
written work through proper pre-planning 
before beginning the writing. Within the next 
couple of weeks, the students will begin to learn 
and practice cursive handwriting. My hope is by 
the end of June, most of their work is completed 
in handwriting versus printing! 
Social Studies had the students wrap up their 
work on citizenship and being a good local, 
national, and global citizen. The students have 
really taken to the idea of being a good citizen, 
as many have started projects (all on their own) 
in which they are raising money for charities. 
Some students are selling art work, some are 
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collecting pop can tabs. Posters about 
their fundraising efforts can be found 
scattered around the walls of the 
school. As we move into a new unit of 
study, they are now looking at Canada 
and its role in the world. Globes and 
maps will also be studied in this unit. 
The students have done a great number 
of season themed projects in Art, 
including making paper snowflakes, 
snowmen scenes casting shadows, a 
bird's-eye-view of a snowman, and 
thinking and writing about what it 
would be like if they lived in a snow 
globe! This month will have them 
working on various Valentine's 
projects as well as doing an artist study 
on famous Canadian artist Emily Can. 
The Grade 4's have spent an ample 
amount of time in Math working with 
their multiplication and division facts. 
We are taking a break from this topic 
but will revisit it again in June. They 
are now working on their geometry 
unit in which they will be studying 2-D 
and 3-D shapes, along with exploring 
symmetry, slides, turns, and flips. This 
is always a fun unit! Challenge your 
child to answer basic multiplication or 
division questions while in the vehicle 
or over a meal, it will help them to 
hold onto the skills they have built up 
over the last couple of months. 

I imagine February will fly by as fast 
as January did as there are a number of 
events and activities going on in 
relation to "I Love to Read" month. 

MRS. COMTOIS' REPORT 
Grade 5/6 Newsletter 

Written by: Kari, Jamie, Hudson, Carson, 
Isabelle 

Music 
• We learned how to play "Smoke on the 

water" and "Can't get no satisfaction". 
• We learned the strings on the guitar. In 

order they are, EADGBE. 

English Language Arts  
• We've been working on 'Character 

Stories'. Each person took turns drawing 
one part of our character (head, body, 
legs) and when we got our characters 
back, we had to write about their lives. 
Where they live, what their name is, if 
they have a family, what they eat, do 
they have a job, what their personality is. 

• We've been writing Haiku's. They have 
3 lines. Line one has 5 syllables, line 2 
has 7 syllables, and line 3 has 5 
syllables. There are 17 in total. Haiku's 
are about nature. 

• We started with some I love to read 
month goals. We each decided on how 
many pages we want to read this month. 
Everyone's goal is different. If we each 
meet our goal, we will have a party. 

French  
• We are still learning about food. 
• We are reading a story about Isabelle's 

adventures (Les aventures d'Isabelle). 
Isabelle is a very curious girl who likes 
to take pictures. She is helping a family 
that is poor. 

Gym  
• We did a unit on floor hockey and team 

handball. 
• We have learned a lot about participating 

in teams. 

Health 
• We're learning how to take care of our 

bodies by eating heathy, and proper 
hygiene. 

• We started learning about influenza; it is 
a really bad flu. There are only 4 types 
of influenza• Influenza A, B, C, and  D, 



Enrichment 
• We were working on the Ross 

L Gray snow sculpture in front 
of the school. 

Science 
o We are learning about space. 

We found out there is water on 
Mars, Jupiter's Moon (Europa). 

• We have watched many videos 
about space, about black holes, 
worm holes, and how a star is 
made and how it dies. 

• We have also been reading 
space books. 

o A student, who wishes not to 
be mentioned ;), presented her 
4-H speech about the solar 
system. 

Social Studies 
o We are going to make power 

points about Canada's history; 
Women's lives, RCMP, 
farming, railroads, residential 
schools... etc. 

• We have been learning 
important skills about research. 
We are learning to read and 
find the information we need. 

Roots of Empathy  
• Baby William now has teeth in 

the front. He is working on his 
back teeth. He can slide his 
body towards toys and his 
mom. He's making lots of 
sounds (mama, dada) He likes 
lullabies and when people sing 
to him. He is interested when 
people clap/move their hands. 

• In our lessons we learned that 
you should never shake a baby. 
We also learned about crying. 
Crying babies are not bad 
babies and you are not a bad 
parent. The baby is trying to 
communicate with you the best 
way they know how. 

• 

Art 
• 
	

We are making the stained glass effect 
with paint, on paper. 
We also get a chance to do some free art. 
We have been on a website where there 
are a whole bunch of different artists. 
There are links that take you to different 
to styles of art. 

Grade 5 Math  
• We started math stations. We have Math 

with technology, math with teacher, 
math with someone, math by myself, and 
math stories. 

• On short days we are doing group 
sessions where we do some activities on 
patterns. Sometimes we work with 
partners, other times by ourselves. 

• We watched a video on 4 ways to learn 
math. And there is no such thing as a 
'math person'... we are all able to learn 
math. "Slow and Steady wins the race" 
math does not have to be done quickly. 
Our brain grows more when we take 
time to think about our math problems. 
Our brain also grows when we make 
mistakes because you learn from it. 
Making mistakes makes you human. 

• We also go on Mathletics. 

Grade 6 Math  
• We've been learning about decimals. 
• We are also having our first exam on the 

first 3 units we've learned this year. 
• We've been watching videos about 

'Math Antics' (Dog with a blog). These 
videos are about how to use decimals. 

• We also go on Mathletics. 



MR. FRIESEN'S CLASSROOM 
Grade 7/8 ELA 
The Grade 7/8 Class has been working 
on various types of non-fiction writing 
since the Christmas break. They have 
had the opportunity to re-tell events 
from their lives and write instructions 
to complete a task they understand. 
They will continue on improving the 
organization of their ideas in 
preparation for their persuasive essay. 
Grade 7/8 Science 
The Science class has just completed 
their mid-term exam and have learned 
and been exposed to some of the skills 
and study techniques in order to be 
prepared and be as successful as 
possible. We are now beginning to 
delve into the history of the Earth and 
the processes which have shaped out 
land to its present conditions. 
Grade 7 Math 
The Grade 7 Math class has completed 
their mid-term exam and have now 
began their exploration of patterns and 
relations between numbers in the form 
of linear mathematics and equations. 
Grade 11/12 Biology 
The biology class has started the 2"d  
semester by looking at the circulatory 
system of the human body. They will 
explore how the heart functions and 
how our body regulates those cardiac 
functions and blood chemistry. They 
will then connect that knowledge to 
the respiratory system and the 
symbiotic relationships necessary 
between the two systems. 
Grade 9/10 Geography 
The geography class will shortly 
conclude their study of different 
regions in Canada with a look at Eco 
zones that take into account all the 
previous characteristics they have 
studied. They will then have an 
opportunity to look at land use patterns 
in Canada and various types of 
industries that make use of the natural 
resources available from the land. 

MR. STRADESKI'S REPORT  
Most of my classes have recently completed 
their Midterm for the grade 9's and 10's or Final 
exams for the grade 11's. The Grade 10 Pre-
Calc. Math Class is learning the basics of 
functions and relations. The Grade 10 
Essential Math Class has just completed a unit 
on measurement and has moved into how they 
receive their pay for various types of jobs. 
The Grade 12 Pre-Calc. Math Class is just 
completing a unit on translations of general 
functions and will use this to translate specific 
functions moving forward. 
The Grade 12 Essential Math Class has 
finished a unit on statistics and are now working 
on probability. They will be working on a small 
project where they will learn how to gamble, or 
more importantly, how not to gamble. 
The Grade 9 & 10 Science Class has 
completed their unit on electricity and now are 
looking at space. We will be talking about how 
the Earth moves in our Solar System and how 
small we are compared to the rest of our 
Universe. 
The Grade 12 Chemistry is new this semester. 
We started with a unit on spectroscopy and 
orbital where we discovered what kind of light 
is emitted when a compound is set on fire. We 
will be working on rates of reactions where we 
will study how fast a chemical reaction occurs. 
The Grade 8 Math classes is just completing a 
unit on integers and then they will be preparing 
for their second mid-term exam, just in time for 
parent-teacher interviews. 

Finally, the Varsity Boys Basketball league play 
has just finished. For the third straight year we 
managed to get through our League undefeated 
and we can get the League Trophy for another 
year. We are now ready to play the Zone Finals 
—me in Sprague on Februa7, 24th 	 noP4714. 



Pinawa at noon (followed by the Girls 
at 1:45). Then we will move on to the 
Regional Finals on March 4th. If all 
goes well, we will be heading to 
Provincials in Gladstone on March 16th  
to 18th. After two Finals defeats, I am 
looking for the boys to bring back that 
trophy. 

Once basketball season is over, the Grade 10/11 
Travel Club will be making the journey to Italy 
and Greece for an epic odyssey. When they 
return, the Grade 11/12 class will go into full 
rehearsal mode for the Drama Club presentation 
on May 5th  and 6th  (mark your calendars now). 
So it appears that the school year is half full as 
Grade 12 students face choices, make plans and 
change their minds as new opportunities arise. 
Stress and anxiety will be high for these 
students as they face so much uncertainty. So 
give a random hug or some encouragement to 
these young adults, maybe share some of your 
wisdom in life, it can be a complicated journey. 
The Grade 6-8 Junior Girls Basketball team 
has had a great season so far. The 13 girls are 
playing in the Steinbach (Hanover) League 
again this year at the grade 8 level and they are 
off to a 5-0 start. Every game has been a close 
battle and the girls have pulled together to play 
strong team defense. Hard work, conditioning 
and relying on each other is a great recipe for 
success. 
As the young grade 6 players find confidence 
on the basketball court, it is great to see them 
apply the same work ethic in the classroom as 
they build their Math skills. Hard work, 
conditioning and relying on each other transfers 
to the classroom as well. When you work hard 
and learn from mistakes, your confidence 
grows. 

MR. ST. GODARD'S  
WINTER REPORT 

Grade 3/4 Science: 
We are nearing the end of our unit on forces that 
attract and repel on this planet and beyond. 
Students have been fascinated by the power of 
magnets, static electricity, air resistance, and 
currently, gravity. Students have been exploring 
and learning through hands on tasks and 
educational videos, including everyone's 
favorite, Bill Nye the Science Guy. Upon 
completion of this unit, we will move into plants 
and soils in environment. Just in time for 
spring. 

K —3 Physical Education: 
Much has been done these past few months. 
Students have been practicing their balancing 
tuffs, and are ama tcetnnirth a c•tatir rand 

MR. KEFFER'S REPORT 
9/10 ELA students are currently 

working on tourism videos for our 
media awareness unit. Highlights 
include Brodie and Sebastien's stop 
motion clay figure video. 

Music students are learning the 
basics of playing guitar starting with 
single string riffs for beginners. 

In 3/4 computers we are working on 
a power point project called "My 
favorite Animal" where we use 
internet sources to explore habitat, 
food sources, adaptations, etc... 
3 Math students are learning to sort 
objects by attribute using charts, 
graphs, and venn diagrams. 
IA students are beginning a new a new 
semester with drafting and CNC 
design. Grade lOs must use their 
problem solving skills to produce a 
digital design for a finger jointed cube. 

MR. BROWN'S REPORT 
Is the school year half empty or half 

full? 

The Grade 12 basketball players 
are at the point in their high school 
careers where they are saying, "tonight 
is our last regular season home game" 
and "next Monday is our last ever 
league game." Luckily for Raider fans 
we are hosting Zones on Feb. 24th  and 
likely Regionals on March 4th. So there 
are still many opportunities to see the 
players that have brought so much 
pride and success to our program. The 
7 grade 12 students have combined to 
win a total of 5 Provincial titles over 
the last 3 years and both teams are 
hoping to add more. 
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dynamic balance in a variety of ways. 
We have also spent time mastering 
underhand throwing and catching. 
Finally, we transitioned from the 
underhand throw to rolling which we 
are still practicing today. Aside from 
the basic movement skills, students 
have found themselves playing a 
variety of different low organized 
games and even getting outside for 
snowshoeing and to the rink to skate 
and toboggan. 
4 — 8 Physical Education: 
Team sports have been stressed lately. 
We spent time prior to Christmas on 
team handball and following the break 
we went straight into floor hockey. 
Work as a member of a team and being 
a respectful athlete was the main focus. 
Just like the younger students at 
school, the 4-8's also enjoyed a splash 
of winter as we went snowshoeing and 
spent time at the rink playing broom 
ball and tobogganing. Currently, the 
students are learning pickle ball. The 
buzz in the halls is "were playing 
pickle ball today." "Does it involve a 
pickle?" The sport is much like tennis 
and the students are beginning to grasp 
the strategies and enjoying themselves. 
9 — 12 Physical Education: 
Health has been a big part of our 
physical education and health class 
lately. The 9/10 students are working 
on substance use and abuse and the 
grade 11/12's will begin a health 
module focused on mental health in 
the near future. The past few months, 
our high school students have also 
been partaking in much of the 
activities as the rest of the school. 
This includes the winter outdoor 
activities such as snowshoeing, skating 
and tobogganing. We have also been 
working hard to understand the rules 
and strategies of pickle ball. With 
basketball soon to come to an end, 
badminton season will follow. I am 
looking for students in the high school 
interested in continuing to represent 
Ross L. Gray school as a single or 
mixed doubles player. 

I would like to send out a thank you to the 
Sprague arena staff for allowing us to use the 
facility along with the parent and student 
helpers assisting in tying skates and ensuring 
everything runs smooth. Myself and the rest of 
the staff here at Ross L. Gray appreciate what 
you do. 

RLG REMINDERS 
February 20— No school — Louis Riel Day 
February 24— Zones in Sprague 

Boys at Noon, Girls at 1:45pm 
March 4— Regional Finals 

Sr. Boys/Sr. Girls @ Ross L. Gray 
Time - TBA 

March 12— Daylight Saving Time begins. 
March 16— Provincials (Gladstone) 
March 16— Three Way conference 

4:00-8:00pm 
March 17— No School 

Three Way Conference 
9:00-12:00Noon 

March 22— Travel Club depart. 
March 27 — 31 —Spring Break 
April 3 — Classes resume — (Day 5) 
April 14— No School — Good Friday 
April 16— Easter Sunday 
April 28— Fun Fair 1:00pm — 3:30pm 



Mathletics is a multi-award winning math learning resource that encourages 
students and rewards results — hugely popular with students and parents alike. 

• Highly engaging, students love learning with Mathletics! 
o Supports the curriculum work your child is following at school. 
o Accessible anywhere, any time. Tablet compatible — now also including 

offline mode. 
o Mathletics is independently verified to improve students' results. 
o Instant feedback, encouraging independent learning. 

Ross L. Gray School is happy to announce that we have purchased 
MATHLETICS. 

Each student from Grade K — 10 has a login and password. They can access this 
program from home on a computer or a tablet/ipad. 

Please join in the Math FUN at home!! 

RIG CLOTHING  

Go check out the site at https://baltic-athletics.mvshopifv.com/ 

and use password CANHAM 

PURCHASE EVERYTHING ON LINE  

Any questions or need assistance with a computer to order clothing 

Please call the school — 204-437-2175 

Thanks, 

Jared Baines 

Principal 



Spragueand ArenaSkate thin 

The Arena Committee has informed RLG that the Skate a thon will be postponed on February 22,2017. 

Ross L. Gray School will inform parents of a new date via our Phone messaging system. 

Schedule for Skate a than: 

9-10:30 — Grade 9-12 

10:30-12:00 — Grade 7-8 

12:30 — 2:05 — Grade K-3 

2:05 — 3:30 — Grade 4-6 

Are you ready for some Baseball?!?!  

Registration —Sunday, March 19th 1:00-3:00 at RIG Gym 
Coaches will be in the school gym during registration. 

(Midget, Bantam & Pee Wee 1:00-2:00 ---- Mosquito, Grand Slam & Rally Cap 2:00 -3:00) 

Please bring your glove and your gym shoes!! 

(If you cannot attend registration or have questions please contact Jeremy Culleton 

at 437-3168 or at vassarbaseball@hotmail.com) 

This year we are once again planning to offer two options: 

Recreational and Carillon League. 

In order to provide both options...  

Coaches are needed at all levels.  

Registration forms will be sent home in early March. 
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https://manitobaconca.libraryreserve.com  

or access the link on our school webpage 

http://www.blsd.ca/school/rIg  



ANNUAL 

SPA GUE & DISTRICT 
HISTORICAL MUSEUM INC, 

DINNER & 
ENTERTAINMENT 

T1 ME: "HONO G LOCAL VETE S" 
RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF PINEY 

Saturday, March 04, 2017 
SPRAGUE HALL 

6:00: P.M. DINNER 

To Follow: ENTERT 	ENT: 

INBOW AUCTION 
ADULTS:  

DINNER & ENTERTAINMENT : $15.00 
CHILDREN:  AGES 5-10 $5.00 4 and under Free 

Tickets available at: 
CARL & KAYS; VASSAR STORE: 

SPRAGUE HOTEL 
CALL: 437-4686 437-2210 437-2209 
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